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Transport for NSW is building a new substation 
within the rail corridor to create the necessary 
power supply to support the increase in the 
number of trains travelling along the T8 Airport 
Line in the future.  

What work are we doing?  
In November and December, we will carry out the 
following activities: 
• continuing to work at the new substation  
• prepare the cables and electrical 

infrastructure inside the rail corridor for 
operational use in the future 

• removing cables and rail infrastructure that 
are no longer used along the rail corridor  

• continuing to work inside the electrical pit 
located on Spark Lane near Wolli Creek 
Station. 

When and where we’ll be working 
Standard construction hours are between 7am 
and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm on 
Saturdays.   
We’ll be working inside the rail corridor and in the 
site compounds at 5A and 25 Lusty Street as well 
as at Spark Lane near Wolli Creek Station as 
shown on the map overleaf. 

Out-of-hours work  
For safety reasons, some work will take place 
outside of standard construction hours when no 
trains will be running from: 

• 8pm Friday 24 November to 6am Monday 27 
November 2023 
 

• 8pm Friday 8 December to 6am Monday 11 
December 2023. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and heavy vehicles  

• parking restrictions of around six parking 
spaces on Henderson Road, Turrella for the 
use of plant and equipment 

• traffic controllers on Spark Lane near Wolli 
Creek Station and the car park entrance of 9 
Brodie Spark Drive to maintain safe access 

• noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts  
We understand our work may cause disruption for 
the community. We’ll seek to minimise impacts as 
much as possible and follow strict environmental 
conditions relating to noise, vibration and dust 
management. 

There’s a lot happening 
There are multiple contractors currently working 
within the Wolli Creek rail corridor. For more 
information on work being completed by Sydney 
Trains, please phone 1300 656 999 or visit 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal Clans as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  

https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy
http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity
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Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms 

 

 
 

Location of work  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are going paperless 

In case you haven’t heard, soon we’ll no longer be distributing paper notifications (unless 
requested) to reduce our environmental impacts. Instead, we will contact you via email when 
there is work that may impact you. 

 
 
Thank you to residents who have registered.  

If you haven’t already, please scan the QR code and fill out the form to register 
for email updates.  
To continue receiving paper notifications, you can request this via the QR code or 
call us at 1800 684 490. 
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